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I support SB 927. 

 

The Eastmoreland neighborhood has been locked in the federal historic district process for almost 
three years. A handful of people started this process. 

 

Attached is my testimony before the US House of Representatives, Committee on Natural 
Resources Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations on July 18, 2017 on "Examining 
Impacts of Federal Natural Resources Laws Gone Astray, Part II. 

 

Our Oregon law resulted from the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966 which was meant to be 
entirely honorific. 

It is time for this change with local and public process. 

 

My testimony gives a history to date (7/18/17) and clear picture of what the current historic 
designation process looks like for my neighborhood my opinion.  

 

 


